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5 September, 2022
Dear Parents,

The Children’s Leukaemia & Cancer Research Foundation would like to invite students in
Year 3 — 6 to participate in the Waroona portion of the South West Bike Trek to raise funds
for children with Leukaemia and Cancer.

It will be held on Tuesday, October 11t (the first day back in Term 4) and they will be
leaving the Town Hall at 11am. There will be an escort for the 5 - 7 kilometre ride around
Waroona and approximately thirty adult cyclists will be riding with the children for support
and safety. Parents are also more than welcome to come along for the ride. It is anticipated
that the ride will take between twenty and thirty minutes. Your child will need their bike
and safety gear (helmets essential) and the below signed permission slip to be able to
participate.

Please note that permission also needs to be given for your child’s image to be taken in
photographic, or video form for publicity purposes. These images may be published in print,
on websites, or shown on the television. If you are unable to grant this permission, your
child will be unable to participate, as it would be too difficult to ensure they are not in the
background of any images taken.

Regards,

Michael O’'Dwyer
Principal

| give permission for my child to participate in the bike

ride around Waroona on Tuesday, October 11%, starting at 11am.

| also give permission for my child’s image to be taken in the form of photographs, or video
and possibly published in print (eg. newspaper), the internet, or on television.

Signed Date




